
Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk  -- Website: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 
 

                       

 Considerate, Co-operative, Confident  

 Wednesday 26th May 2021           Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL –Tel 01706 344631                     17                               
 

 
 

     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
  
  
  
  
 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

On Friday we break-up for half-term and let’s hope we can all have a peaceful, safe and enjoyable time.  
We seem to have got through this period safely so far and that’s down to all of us taking extra care and 
looking after each other by social distancing and following the rules both inside and out of school. Thank 
you - Hope you have a lovely half-term and we’ll see you on Monday 7th June – Stay Safe,   

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Charlie Clegg 
Y1 – Lacey Cropper         

Y2 – Kazon Parr            
Y3 – Shane Fearnley          

Y4 – Ellie-May Addy   
Y5 – Nieve Bonner 

Y6 – Harley Morgan             
 

 

   
 

 

Reception Make 

Their Own Plants!  
Our Reception class have been 

really creative this week as they 

studied the parts of a flower. 

Each of the pictures show the 

different parts and you can see 

they have labelled each with 

flower, stem, leaves and roots.  

Great work Reception! 

 

New Times for After Half-Term 
We return after half term on Monday 7th June. Registration for all 

children will now be at 8:55am but as previous, doors will open before this 
to reduce queues.  School will now finish at 3:10pm for all pupils. 

We rely on parents being sensible and considerate in keeping a social 
distance - which I’m sure you will be!  Thank You, Mr Crabtree. 
 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

This week’s best attendance goes 

to Reception with 98.9% 

WELL DONE!  

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

REMINDER ABOUT SYMPTOMS AND ISOLATING 
Please remember that we are still looking to reduce infections so if anybody in 
your household has symptoms (high temperature, new cough, loss of smell or 

taste) and you need to get a PCR test, then the whole household needs to 
isolate until a negative test comes back or until the quarantining period ends. 

 

 

 

NEW LIBRARIANS  

Well done to Theo, Jacob, Hannah 
and Emie – our new librarians who 
are already doing a great job making 
sure our library books are tidy and 
ready for use by the rest of school! 
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